Parent Bulletin Week Commencing 4" April - Week A

Notices:

e All Years: Effort and progress reports were sent out via email this week, please check your junk folder if you
have yet to receive them.

e Allyears: End of term will be an early finish, as usual. Lessons 1-4 will be normal times, then after a
shortened lunch school will finish at 2.20pm. Buses will leave the site at 2.30, apart from the stagecoach
service buses. If your child needs to stay in school until the stagecoach bus leaves then please let student
services know admin@farmors.gloucs.sch.uk

e Allyears: Covid. As yet we have no official guidance on the new covid testing and isolation guidelines, we
will write to you as soon as we have that information.

e All years: FSM Holiday Vouchers —reminder if your child is in receipt of FSM please ensure you have signed
up for the GCC holiday voucher scheme. Once registered you will automatically be issued vouchers each
holiday period. Please follow the link below to complete the survey: Click here

e Allyears: Spring Concert tickets on ParentPay. £4 each, Wednesday 6 April 7pm in the school hall.

e All years: Music Instrument Lessons: if anyone would like to start instrumental tuition next term please see
the form on the letters page of the website, please return before the end of term so we can get everything
set up and ready to go! Mr Driver

e All years: Headphones for music lessons. Please can | ask you all to check that your son/daughter is
equipped with a set of headphones for next term as the amount of people without has increased
dramatically over the last week or so! They are available to purchase from Finance on ParentPay if required.
Thank you for your support. Mr Driver

e Year 11: Art and Textiles students will be off timetable on Monday April 4th all day to work on final
coursework pieces. We expect students to be in all day and will be finishing at 3.35pm. Please arrange where
possible to pick up your child from school at that time.

Safeguarding:
School Nurse: the ChatHealth service is still operating; the number to text for support is: 07507 333 351.

The school nurse, Siobhan Whittingham, will see students on an appointment basis on Mondays, students (or
parents) should contact the head of year to refer.

Well Being:
The NHS in Gloucestershire are delighted to launch On Your Mind Glos, a newly developed mental health
website for children and young people aged up to 25. Hopefully, if you need this, it will help: Here

Mental Health
If there is anything that causes you concern about online safety, please check out this website for advice:
parent info and if you have any safeguarding concerns please contact nsturla@farmors.gloucs.sch.uk

Covid-19:

Covid update letters sent directly via intouch, can be found here.

Letters to parents: here

e Battlefields Trip
e Music Tuition
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